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The Kampong Spirit is still alive! 
 
With a fine weather, the Outreach Team visited 11 residents in Taman Jurong.   
 
Fun and joy were immersed in the Kampong Spirit. Some of the residents are 
pre-Christians, and they welcomed our prayers for CNY blessings upon them.  
 
To the Chinese, the CNY always brings renewed hopes for happiness and 
prosperity.  
 
It is our prayers that the residents we visited will experience the kind of 
happiness associated with a spiritual prosperity, the lasting kind of happiness 
that no one can take away. (John 15:11) 
 
To the Outreach Team, the visitation is a small investment of time and 
goodwill in the sharing of God’s love.  
 
May God’s perfect and beautiful will be done in the lives of our neighbours! (Mt 
6:10)  
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